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Committee on Law and Safety 

Terms of reference 

Embedded networks in NSW 
 
That the Legislative Assembly Committee on Law and Safety inquire into and report on embedded 
networks in NSW, with particular reference to: 
 

a) the current legal framework regulating embedded networks 
 

b) changes to the legal framework proposed by the Australian Energy Market Commission in 
its 2019 review on updating the regulatory frameworks for embedded networks 
 

c) the effect of embedded networks on NSW residents and businesses, including any health 
or safety concerns 
 

d) policy and legal solutions to address the effect of and concerns about embedded networks, 
including to address any gaps in the regulatory framework or safety concerns raised by 
NSW residents and businesses 
 

e) any other related matters. 
  

https://www.aemc.gov.au/market-reviews-advice/updating-regulatory-frameworks-embedded-networks

